

## Dear Family -

Our records indicate that you applied for and received financial assistance for tuition in 2022-2023. We are now in the process of making awards for 2022 - 2023. If you would like to once again apply for financial assistance, please fill out the attached \*"Request for Financial Assistance" form and return it to the school ASAP (before April 15). If you are no longer in need of financial assistance, or if you will not be returning next year, please let us know by indicating below and returning this form.

Family Name:
We wish to apply for financial assistance. Our form is attached.
We no longer need financial assistance; we will be submitting our registration before April 15th.
We will not be returning for the 2022-2023 school year. Reason:
*IF you have already submitted the "Request for Financial Assistance" form

for the 2022-2023 school year, please disregard this letter. Thank You.